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Senator Wong asked on 15 February 2005: 

Is Centrelink aware of cases of people assessed as severely disabled, who had told Centrelink about their 
intention to travel overseas prior to the rule changes, but were then caught out by the 1 July 2004 cut off? 

Answer: 

Yes, Centrelink is aware of some customers who may have been impacted by these changes. 

These cases generally involved customers not having notified Centrelink of their return to Australia or a 
change in their travel plans or customers who were unable to travel before the legislation changed. 

 
 

  




